
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the Holidays, we would like to remind all bakers and chefs 

to clip Box Tops!  These can be found on the packaging of your 

favorite Box Tops products, including: 

 

    

   

 

Box Tops are to be turned in to collection receptacles in the 

classrooms! 

 

Please contact Ana Bruna at aebruna@gmail.com or 626-298-4118 with any 

questions. 

BOX TOPS 

Calling all Chefs!! 


